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Merlin Gentry <merlin 1935@hotmail.com>
Wednesday, January 27, 2010 12:06 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

To Whom It May Concern:

RE: Regulation of Retail Forex and Limitation of Leverage Positions

I am writing as an interested party in the US forex market. I would like to request that the proposed leverage limit
change on forex trade should not be implemented. Forex traders are well aware of the risks involved and are able to
manage such risks without regulatory intervention. For this reason I once again request that the leverage limit should
not be imposed. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Merlin Gentry


